COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

RIS - January, 1956,

Classn(s)

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 20th
ultime from which it is noted that the Cwners have
not yet been able to arrange for the motor ferry
"MANECO" to be slipped for Screwshaft Survey up to
the present time,

It 1s also noted they are making efforts to
stop the ship in the lmmediate future, and as the

x I shall be glad if you will arrange with
the Owners accordingly,

Yours fai thfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
ST. JOHN'S, Newfoundland,
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